Minutes
Louisiana Sheriffs’ Executive Management Institute
April 20, 2016

Sheriff Newell Normand called the meeting to order.  Sheriff Normand entertained a motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting.  Justice Clark approved and Sheriff Champagne seconded that motion.  

The report to the Legislative Auditor has been handed in to date.  All Sheriffs have completed the minimum requirements necessary and that was noted in the report. 

Discussion was made on previous training topics.  Several presenters were very interesting and are welcomed to present again.

Discussion was made on future training topics.  

Attendance from Sheriffs was discussed.  
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